ADDENDUM
WAYNE COUNTY SCHOOLS CAREER CENTER
BOARD OF EDUCATION REGULAR MEETING
June 30, 2020

II. SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT (VOICE)
Addition of F. PPE (Personal Protective Equipment) and Guidance for School Opening
Addition of G. Statement on fairness and equity, and against racism and discrimination. Please reference the
three attachments from Ohio School Boards Association (OSBA), Buckeye Association of School
Administrators (BASA), and the Wayne County Fair Board.
ITI. TREASURER’S CONSENT AGENDA (ROLL CALL)

A. Finance

Addition of 9. Approval of the following Change Funds for the 2020-2021 school year:

2020-2021 CHANGE FUNDS

TO AMOUNT
Treasurer's Office $100.00
Adult Education Office $100.00
Dale Tackett - Student Fees $75.00
Stacey Hornfeck - Student Fees $75.00
Dale Tackett - Customer Service Change $250.00
Pam Tarleton $450.00

- Cafeteria ($300.00)
- Snack Shack ($150.00)

Peter Kerling - Old School House $350.00
Tammy Pumphrey - Parking Permit $20.00
Amber Long - Animal Care $50.00
Alex DeWitt — Agribusiness & Production $100.00
Angela Ramsay - Cosmetology High School $150.00
Kathy Hanna — Hospitality Career Café $100.00
Sandra Elliott - Cosmetology Adult Ed. $75.00
Ken Carraway - Ag Mechanics $100.00
Rich Shetler - Auto Tech $150.00
Jeff Mehling - Welding $50.00
Ben McConahay -Truck Mechanics $50.00
Rod Martell - Carpentry $50.00
Marty Stoller - Precision Machining $50.00
Mike Morabito - Graphic Design $50.00
Garage Sale $100.00
Total: $2,495.00

IV. SUPERINTENDENT’S CONSENT AGENDA (ROLL CALL)
A. Certified Employment:
Revision of 12. Employment of the following Certified Personnel for Adult & Community Education, part-

time/supplemental/hourly, as needed, pending sufficient enrollment, per time sheets, effective
2020-2021 year:



LAST

FIRST

AREA

CLASS

STEP

HOURLY RATE

EFFECTIVE

Steiner

Florence

Adult Education Certified

I\

16 (was 15)

$35.89 (was $34.85)

07/01/20

Addition of 14. Resignation of Carolyn Luke, AE Instructor, effective at the end of the day on
June 24, 2020




Ohio School Boards Association

8050 North High Street, Suite 100
Columbus, OH 43235-6482
(614) 540-4000 « fax (614) 540-4100

www.ohioschoolboards.org

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
June 3, 2020

Contact: Rick Lewis

Chief executive officer

(614) 540-4000
rlewis@ohioschoolboards.org

A message from OSBA on civil rights and George Floyd

COLUMBUS — The Ohio School Boards Association is deeply saddened and outraged at the deaths
of George Floyd, Breonna Taylor, Ahmaud Arbery and others who have tragically lost their lives to
systemic racism over the years. We join with others in expressing our sympathy and support to their
families and friends. We add our voice to all who have expressed the need for change and the
willingness to take appropriate steps toward such change.

There is no place for racism and hatred in our society. Strong public schools are the great
equalizer and education provides the foundation to change perceptions and attitudes. We must go
beyond words to implement meaningful solutions that eliminate racism, social injustice and bias and
foster equity fo provide the catalyst for sustained, systemic change.

OSBA remains committed to moving beyond discussion. Diversity and inclusion are core
values of this association and represent an integral part of our mission, vision and goals. OSBA is
also committed to equipping school boards with the tools they need to provide students of all
backgrounds and abilities with a high-quality education. We will listen intently to those seeking to be
heard to create an inclusive environment that ensures that our students have a future that allows all
to be successful, no matter their race, ethnicity or background.

Together with our 712 member districis, we look forward to implementing meaningful solutions
that provide equality for all.

Founded in 1955, OSBA leads the way o educational excellence by serving Chio's public
school board members and the diverse districts they represent through superior service, unwavering
advocacy and creative solutions.
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A message from Denise Hall of the
Buckeye Association of School Administrators (BASA):

As we plan for opening our schools this fall in whatever form that is best for our
individual communities, let us consider all that our students, teachers, staff, and families
have experienced as never before, from pandemics to social unrest. Public schools
exemplify the conviction that every human deserves the right to be respected and given
maximum opportunities to succeed in a safe, welcoming environment. As we have
demonstrated so often as school leaders, there is no place for racism in our schools. Let
us affirm our commitment to regard each person we serve as an individual, regardless
of the color of their skin, and provide a learning environment and a workspace based on
equity and truth. Let us continue to provide physically safe buildings and emotionally
safe classrooms for everyone who walks through the door. When we provide a free and
appropriate public education that regards every person’s uniqueness and every
person’s contributions, we are laying the foundation for a healthy school district and
entire school community.



WAYNE COUNTY AGRICULTURAL SOCIETY
COhiod Fo'rermiodl AMM Faie

June 29, 2020

Over the past few years, the Wayne County Fair Board has been in the middle of a
debate. One side asking us to ban the display and sale of the Confederate Flag and
the other side asking for us to preserve the 1st Amendment Freedom of Speech.

In recent months the nation and our community has felt the stresses of racism and
division. The Wayne County Fair Board would never condone such acts that would
cause unrest and harm to others. The purpose of the Wayne County Fair is to bring
our community together. We firmly believe that the protection of the 1st
Amendment is vital to the future of our country and the beliefs that it was founded
upon. After careful consideration of all aspects in regards to this topic that include
safety and security as well as the patrons that are affected by our decisions, we
believe that this is the time to support our community and especially those that
protect and serve us. The Wayne County Fair Board has made the decision to not
allow the sale of or the displaying of the Confederate Flag and or memorabilia and
other related items by our vendors at the Wayne County Fair.

Wayne County Fair Board

199 Vanover St., P.O Box 3, Wooster, Ohio 44691
330-262-8001 fax 330-262-8329 waynecountyfair@vahoo.com www.waynecountyfairohio.com
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